Capt. Henry Harrison,

Dear Cept. Harrison,

I saw in the Evening Standard last Russday a review of your new book- "Ulster and the British Empire" and I was gled that the Evening Standard gave it so much space. It has been suggested to me that perhaps you would be kind enough to denate to the Anti-Partition League a copy or two of this book for purposes of reference. In the normal way, of course, it should be our duty to by a number of copies from you, and this we would be very willing to do were it not for the fact that our finances are extremely low. Perhaps if they improve something can be done, but in the meantime we should be very glad to have the use of a copy of your book. It may be of interest to you to know that I have compiled a list of a few hundred names of priests who I have been assured are favourably disposed towards the Anti-Partition "eague and would be glad to receive a copy of your booklet "The Partition of Ireland" if you still intend to distribute it.

Yours Sinderely,